

1/24/2012

Dear Roy Chan,

The faculty in EdPA-Comparative/International DevEd-PhD, have completed a review of your application for admission to graduate study at the University of Minnesota.

We have carefully considered all of your application materials, and unfortunately your admission has not been approved. There were a great many excellent applications, and therefore the final decision was very difficult.

If you have any questions concerning this decision, please contact directly the major program to which you applied for admission.

I sincerely regret that we are unable to approve your admission, and hope that our decision will not discourage you from pursuing further academic education or professional development. Please accept our best wishes for success in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Dean Tsantir

Director of Admissions

Graduate Admissions Office 309 Johnston Hall 101 Pleasant St SE Minneapolis, MN 55455 Phone (612) 625-3014 Fax (612) 625- 6002